
 

24th September 2021 

Things to note: 

We shall be checking children’s reading from today. This will happen each Friday as I have 
mentioned in the ‘meet the teacher’ PowerPoint. The children have been given words for 

our harvest song. We shall be practising this between now and the Harvest Festival 
(08/10/21). It would be really wonderful if the children practise these words at home as 
well to help build their confidence. We practised this yesterday and the children seemed 

very enthusiastic about it. I’m sure their voices will be beautiful in the church.  

This week: 

In Maths, we have been delving into Place Value. We have been looking at the meaning of ‘Place 
Value’ and the children have been introduced to new vocabulary which we have been practising as 
these are words that they will hear regularly. We have learnt what a digit number is and we have 
been looking at different ways to represent a two digit number using tools, pictures and number 

patterns.  

     

In English, we have been learning what makes an accurate sentence and this has helped us to 
start building our understanding of compound sentences. We have also investigated fact files and 

non-chronological reports. The children loved investigating this genre. 

      

The children are enjoying our Superhero theme and we have been debating as to whether 
everyone should be saved as part of our RE learning. The children were able to raise good 

arguments for and against the idea of saving everyone and they loved the opportunity to debate. 
We have also looked at kindness and how it can make others feel. The children loved performing 

their acts of kindness and unkindness and the audience were confident in explaining how 
individuals may feel in each scenario.  


